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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted that you have chosen Mottram Church of England Primary School for your 

child/children.  

 

Usually, we invite parents/carers in to school for a meeting followed by a stay and play 

session for your little ones. However, we are having to do things a little differently at the 

moment and cannot have large groups gathering, but we still wanted to invite you in as a 

family so you can see what we are all about. 

 

We are offering appointments after school for you to come and meet your child’s teachers, 

ask any questions, share information and see your child’s new classroom and the rest of the 

Mottram setting. If you would like to take us up on this offer, please email 

red@mottram.tameside.sch.uk to make an appointment directly with the class teachers.  

 

If you could first of all choose a day Monday to Friday:  

7th to the 11th June 

14th to the 18th June or  

21st to the 25th June.  

Then pick a time slot 3:30-3:50 or 3:55 to 4:15 then liaise with the class teachers via email 

and they will be able to tell you, their availability. 

 

We completely understand that if you already have children attending our school that you 

may not wish to book an appointment and if that is the case, please could you pick up a new 

starter pack from the office.  

 

We are hoping that, after the announcement on June 21st, we are able to have a stay and play 

session which will run on the 1st July from 9:30am to 11:30am, so keep this time available for 

your little ones to meet their new class. We will confirm this later in writing.  

 

We are looking forward to meeting you all and working with you as your child begins a new 

adventure at Mottram. 

 

Mrs Scattergood 

Headteacher 

 

Mrs Brereton, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Healey  

The Reception Team 
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